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LITTLEFIELD WILDCAT FOOTBALL 
SEASON TICKET SALES 

 
August 19, 2020 
 
 
Dear Wildcat Fans, 
 
We at Littlefield ISD recognize that this will be an unusual school year, and it is more important than ever that we come 
together as a community to support our students in their every endeavor. The Wildcat Nation plays a critical role during 
this pandemic, and we must ensure that our students maintain the same level of support during this challenging time 
that they have historically received. At the same time, we will be keeping student and staff safety a high priority in our 
planning. 
  
Due to COVID-19 related issues, Wildcat Football Season Tickets were not produced on schedule and will not arrive in 
time for our first home Football game on Friday, August 28.  However, we will go forward with Season Ticket sales 
beginning Monday, August 24.  When you come to purchase your Season Tickets at Jerry Blakely Administration 
Building, you will receive special tickets for the first home game.  When the normal Season Tickets arrive, they will be 
mailed out to you.  
 
Although seating is assigned by seat number, we ask that patrons do their best to maintain Social Distancing.  Masks 
will be required to enter all UIL Extracurricular Activities. 
 
We hope that this notice gives you all the information that you need to purchase your Wildcat Football Season Tickets, 
so you can continue your loyal support of the Littlefield Wildcats. If you have any questions regarding Season Tickets 
or the process associated with their purchase, please contact Pam Trotter at 806-385-4353. 
   
Sincerely,  
 

Robert Dillard 
  
Robert Dillard, 
Superintendent  
Littlefield ISD 
 

 

 


